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Principal's Message

October is here and that means a lot will be going on at Jewett Elementary. We are excited to
celebrate the return of our Fall Carnival on Friday, October 27. October is also an important
academic month. Teachers spent the month of September establishing classroom expectations
and getting students back into the swing of school. Please note that fall conferences will take
place on October 19 and 20. You should have received information from your child's teacher via
ParentSquare.

Just a reminder: if your child is absent or going to be absent, please don't forget to call the office
and report it.

As always, thanks for partnering with us in our efforts to make Jewett the best possible school for
our students.

John K. Greeny

News From La Clinica

It's that time of year again — flu season! We encourage everyone over the age of six months to get
a flu vaccine every year, especially those at high risk of developing complications — such as
asthma, heart disease, or neurologic conditions. We will be offering flu vaccines at Jewett
Elementary School-Based Health Center for all students. Our first flu vaccine clinics are scheduled
for Thursday November 9th and November 16th. If you would like to have your child receive their
flu vaccine at school, please give us a call to schedule,

541-494-6611. We do require a separate consent form for vaccines. Once scheduled, we will send
you a vaccine consent form to fill out and return to the school. We must have the vaccine consent
form in order for your child to receive a flu vaccine at school.

Together we can have a healthy school year!

Sincerely,

Heather Wood, RN

Jewett School Nurse



UPCOMING EVENTS

October 13
State In-service Day (No School)

October 17
PTO Meeting @ 6:00 PM in the Maker's Lab v
October 17 & 18

School Pictures

'i October 19 & 20
ﬂq‘ Parent Teacher Conferences (No School)

-~ October 31
e Mini Marathon at Sam's Valley Elementary- 4th and 5th grades

Please remember to check the lost and found in the main building. It is over flowing with clothes
& and they will be donated after Friday, October 20. Thank you!

John Greeny
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